
Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip 

Board of Management Monday 15th April 2024 

Agreed Report 

●      The following Health and Safety Risk Assessments have been 

reviewed: 

o   Violence and Aggression 

o   School Security 

o   First Aid and Administration of Medication 

o   Lawnmower / hedge cutting 

●  The Board were given an update on the building works. A snag 

was completed over the Easter break on the windows and doors 

project and the final outstanding items are almost at completion 

level. 

● Enrolment for the 2024-2025 school year was discussed. 

●  The Board are happy to report that all classes now have smart 

boards and we intend to invest in further technology once the IT 

Grant has been received from the Department. 

●  The Board received the final report from the Department following 

the Numeracy Curriculum Inspection.   

● The next Board of Management meeting will be held on Tuesday 

the 11th of June.  


